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Year 7 Personal Development Production – 
'Smashed Project' on 6th March 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of our commitment to supporting the personal development of our pupils, we are 
pleased to inform you that Year 7 students will be participating in a special production called 
'Smashed Project' on 6th March 2025. This engaging and educational performance is 
designed to raise awareness about the dangers of underage drinking and the consequences 
it can have on young people. 
 
'Smashed Project' is an interactive and thought-provoking production that uses drama to 
encourage pupils to reflect on responsible decision-making. It aligns with our school’s 
Personal Development programme and reinforces the Beacon Value of Act Responsibly, 
helping students to understand the impact of their choices and develop the skills to make 
informed decisions in the future. 
 
We believe that this opportunity will be both insightful and beneficial for our Year 7 pupils, 
equipping them with valuable knowledge in a relatable and engaging way. If you have any 
questions or would like further information about the production, please do not hesitate to 
contact us at postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk.  
 
Thank you for your continued support in your child’s education and wellbeing. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

    
 
Mrs K Hibbs     Miss R Porter 
Headteacher      Assistant Headteacher 
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